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Glenn Haight,

We are asking the Board Of Fish in this emergency petition to re-address the complete closure of the East side set-net fishery.

We believe with the new Data that the 600 foot fishery Will provide the board with new information.
Listed below is the current data from the 600 foot fishery that the Alaska Department of Fish and game has provided us.

We believe that the amount of kings that are impacted by the east set-net 600 foot fishery is equal to or less than the other user 
groups. The total chinook harvest in each one of the 600 foot openers is very low.

Because of the effectiveness of our 600 foot fishery for harvesting sockeye it is a tremendously powerful tool that the 
department does not currently have available to them.

We  believe by utilizing the 600 foot fishery we can reduce both the economic and biological impact while conserving 
chinook salmon which is our ultimate goal with this 600 foot fishery. 

So, our solution would be to reopen the set net fishery in the 600 foot only.

Chris Every
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